
Graduating Seniors with a Meal Account Balance 

 
Please review your 12th-grade student’s lunch account. If the account is negative, the 
balance needs to be paid by the end of the school year. 
 
For all accounts with a positive balance, families should submit a request for refund or a 
transfer to a sibling by June 10th by contacting Food Service at Food Service. 
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